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Rubicon Water receives key contract evidence to validate 1H FY24 Results  

 
Summary 

• Key contractual documentation regarding qualification to Annexure 4D and the Independent 
Auditors Report received 

 
Australian water technology solutions company Rubicon Water Limited (ASX: RWL) (“Rubicon” or “the 
Company”) announces important information regarding its half-year results for the period ended 31 
December 2023. 

 
As noted in the Market Announcement and Annexure 4D released yesterday (29 February 2024), the 
Independent Auditors Review Report was qualified because satisfactory audit evidence of a key contract 
had not been received as at the time of release. As a consequence, the Auditors required a qualification 
to their Independent Review Report. 
 
The Company is pleased to announce that the evidence described above was received by this office at 
7.30pm last night and has now been provided to our auditors. 
 
This announcement has been authorised for release to the ASX by: 

 
The Disclosure Committee 
 
For more information contact: 
 
Bruce Rodgerson 
Chief Executive Officer 
Bruce.rodgerson@rubiconwater.com 
03 9832 3000 
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